Wolf Creek@&

Nuclear Operating Corporation

August 11, 2025

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
919 Congress Avenue, Suite 830
Austin, Texas 78701

Attention:  Mr. Brandon Hurley
Chairman

Subject: Amendment for Wolf Creek Import Agreement TLLRWDCC #2-0478-00

Dear Commissioner Hurley:

Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation is requesting an amendment to the import agreement
TLLRWDCC 2-0478-00. We are requesting an additional waste radioactivity of 200 curies for a revised
total of 350 curies for the current Fiscal Year ending August 31, 2026. This will account for the disposal
of legacy waste that has been determined to have more activity than originally estimated.

The volume will remain the same (700 cf) as identified in the agreement.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

]

Doug Alagna

Radioactive Material Shipper

Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation
doug.alagna@evergy.com
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